MODERATORS

Bob Creel is the assistant director of the New Mexico
Water Resources Research Institute. He served as WRRD’s
acting director from 1987-1989. Dr. Creel’s experience in
resource economics includes more than 25 projects includ-
ing work on the $6 million High Plains Ogallala Aquifer
Study. He holds a doctorate in resource economics from
the University of New Mexico and bachelor’s and master’s
degrees in agricultural economics from New Mexico State
University. Dr. Creel is a native New Mexican who grew
up on a ranch near Ruidoso.

Albert E. Utton is chairman of the New Mexico Interstate
Stream Commission. He also serves as director of the
International Transboundary Resources Center and as
professor of international law at the University of New
Mexico. He teaches international law, natural resources
law, and water law. Mr. Utton has written and edited
numerous books and articles on the law of natural resourc-
es, including Pueblo Indian Water Rights, International
Groundwater Law, and Transboundary Resources Law.

Lynn Brandvold is a senior chemist at the New Mexico
Bureau of Mines and Mineral Resources and an adjunct
professor at New Mexico Tech. Ms. Brandvold has been
with the Bureau of Mines since 1965. She is the most
senior member of the Water Quality Control Commission,
having served on the WQCC since 1972. Ms. Brandvold
received a B.S. and an M.S. from North Dakota State
University.




George William Sherk is an attorney with the Washington, D.C.
firm, Will and Muys. He served as a trial attorney with the U.S.
Department of Justice, Land and Natural Resources Division for six
years, specializing in water law. Prior to his Justice Department
position, Mr. Sherk was a special assistant in the Office of Water
Policy and was a staff associate with the National Conference of
State Legislatures where he worked with 24 states regarding state
legislation affecting water and alternative energy development. He
holds bachelor’s and master’s degrees in political science from
Colorado State University. He received his J.D. from the University
of Denver College of Law.

Maxine S. Goad, water resource specialist, has been working in
water pollution control for the New Mexico Environmental Improve-
ment Division since 1974. She was principal draftsperson and one
of the principal developers of the New Mexico Water Quality Con-
trol Commission regulations to protect groundwater quality. Present
and recent duties include working on coordination of programs to
protect groundwater quality and on New Mexico’s Wellhead Protec-
tion Program. Ms. Goad received B.S. and M.S. degrees in physics
from Stanford University.

John Hernandez, is a professor in the Civil, Agricultural, and Geo-
logical Engineering Department at New Mexico State University.
He is the former Dean of Engineering at NMSU, and has served as
an associate engineer with the New Mexico Department of Health
where he was responsible for the water-pollution control program
and has worked for the New Mexico State Engineer Office twice.
Also, Dr. Hernandez was Deputy Administrator at the U.S. Envi-
ronmental Protection Agency from 1981-1983. He received a B.S. in
civil engineering from the University of New Mexico, master’s
degrees from Purdue and Harvard universities as well as a doctorate
in water resources from Harvard.






